
Dear Parents,

I trust everyone had a wonderful Christmas Break. 

Here are upcoming announcements: 
• Monday, January 18, 2021: No School in observation of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
• Thursday, January 21, 2021: Early Dismissal for Professional Development

Here is what we are learning in class.
• Bible

◦ Bible Verse: Ephesians 4:25 – “Therefore, having put away falsehood, let each one 
of you speak the truth with his neighbor, for we are members one of another.”

◦ Question: Does God know all things? Yes, He knows all things.
◦ We are working on telling the truth. 

• Language Arts
◦ We are learning the letter and sound for the letter Ii.
◦ We are learning about winter and winter activities. 

• Math
◦ We are reviewing numbers 1-12. 
◦ We are working on patterns.

• Writing
◦ We are learning to write the letter Ii. 
◦ We are reviewing writing names as well as letters A-H. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Danielle Bellew
K4 Teacher


